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==============================================

A  POLITE REMINDER, TO DOG OWNERS IN
CATTERLEN.

It has been reported that there is an increase in  DOG FOULING, being 
left by dog owners along the verges of Catterlen Village

It is a legal requirement to keep a dog on a lead, and immediately remove 
any fouling where there is a speed restriction of 40 mph or less.  

Bagged dog waste should be taken home, or  put in one of the public litter 
bins in the village.

New posters have been placed in some areas to Highlight this Issue for 
both residents and visitors to Catterlen.  

The Emvironmental Officers will be visiting the area, and may be 
contacted by telephone 0300 373 3300.      or alternatively by Email   
pollution@westmorlandandfurness.gov.uk

Thank you. 

Betty Duckworth.
Senior Environmental Enforcement Officer / Environmental Protection
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